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June 8, 2011

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re; Fuel Surcharge

Dear Executive Secretary:

Attached is Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 01 to apply to Tariff No. 14 for Waste Control, Inc.,
G-101. We are requesting this fuel surcharge become effective July 1, 2011 and expire September 30,
2011. In support of the fuel surcharge, we are also submitting the following:

Request for less than statutory notice

Fuel Surcharge Worksheet (Solid Waste)

Page 9 of Tariff 14, Item 18, detailing our billing policy

November 14, 2003, letter to WUTC requesting an exemption from WAC 480-70-396

Waste Control, Inc. has billed a portion of its customers since it acquired G-101, two months in advance.
In 2003, Waste Control, Inc. was asked by the WUTC to reaffirm this billing practice by requesting the
exemption, as attached, from WAC 480-70-396. This cxemption was granted in Tariff 13 and continues
in Tariff 14,

Our billing cycles are split into four groups:

1. Drop box customers are billed the month following the service

2. Residential and commercial customers in the county around Woodland, originally under G-49
which we acquired, are billed one month after and one month prior to service, these are identified
as “C” cycle in our Fuel Surcharge Supplement.

3. A portion of our customers, originally under the G-101, are billed two months in advance in late
June for service for July and August. This group is identified as “B” cycle.

4. Another group of our residential and commercial customers, originally under the G-101, are billed
in late July for services in the months of August and September. This group of customers is the
“A” cycle.

1t is our intent to request, should fuel costs remain high, another surcharge to be effective September 1,
2011 to expire November 30, 2011. This future surcharge would be applied to services provided in the
months of September and October of 2011, with the exception that it would apply for Cycle A to services
provided in the months of October and November 2011.
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As discussed with the WUTC, we have also agreed to provide copies of a billing from each of our
residential and commercial customer Cycles A, B and C after they are billed. The purpose of these copies
to the WUTC is to illustrate the correct application of surcharge rates as approved by the WUTC.

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Joe Willis. Joe may be reached at Waste
Control, Inc. phone (360) 425-4302 and email jwillis@wecrecycling.com. My telephone number is (360)
425-8000 and my email address is ghooth@boothdavis.com.

Very truly yours,
GL BOOTH - JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC
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